
Prince George's County Second Nature is an initiative of the Department of the Environment, Redevelopment Authority, 
and Office of Central Services to promote cost savings and sustainability in our everyday behavior.

Installing a rain barrel is a cost 
effective and easy way to lower your 
water bill. During the summer months, 
40 percent of total household water 
is used to water lawns and gardens. 
By installing a 55 gallon rain barrel 
to collect and store rainwater that 
falls on a roof, a homeowner could 
potentially save up to 1,300 gallons 
of water.* 

A rain barrel is relatively simple and 
inexpensive to install, and can be 
purchased from your local hardware 
or garden supply store. Homeowners 
may be eligible to receive a rebate 
for installing a rain barrel on their 
property through the Prince George’s 
County Rain Check Rebate Program.  
For more information, visit 
www.cbtrust.org/site/c.miJPKXPCJn
H/b.9146461/k.6D3F/Prince_Georg
e8217s_Rain_Check_Rebate.htm 
*Source: www.epa.gov

DID YOU KNOW?


